
LIBRARY CALENDAR OF EVENTS 
 
January 25 - After School Kids Craft & Story - 2:00 - 4:00 p.m. 
 
January 30 - Book Club: Heartland - 6:30 - 8:00 p.m. 
 
February 8 - After School Kids Craft & Story - 2:00 - 4:00 p.m. 
 
February 11 - 2nd Soup & Storytelling Event - All Ages - 5:00 - 6:00 p.m. 
 
BOOK CLUB 
Book club meets Wednesday January 30th at 6:30 p.m. at the library.  
 
If you know of anyone one else wishing to join Book Club this month 
we have five additional copies of Heartland by Sarah Smarsh at Lee 
Vining Library. There is still time to read it!  
  
There are small groups of people wishing to meet for Book Club on Saturday 
January 26th at 2:00 p.m. or Tuesday January 29th at 11:00 a.m. If you are 
one of these people, let me know, and I will see if there are enough people 
to hold these sessions. (I think 5 people min. for a good discussion?) 
 
SOUP & STORYTELLING 
The 2nd Inter-generational Live Storytelling Event takes place Monday 
February 11th at 5:00 p.m. at the library. Five people telling stories five 
minutes each!  
 
These may be personal & dramatic in the style of The Moth, or recitations 
from library material. Hot soup will be served at 5:00 p.m. so you will not go 
hungry. Stories start promptly at 5:15 p.m. Student Loopers can hop on the 
bus home at 6:00 p.m. Our first storytelling event in November was a great 
success. Librarian Elaine made yummy carrot soup and I made vegetable 
lentil. We heard from one elementary school student, one high school 
student, and three entertaining adults.  
 
Don’t miss this one! This is a low-pressure opportunity to practice the art of 
story-telling and to get to know people in the community. Want more 
details? Want to tell your story?Just ask me.  
 
NEW MORNING HOURS 
For the month of February the library open hours will be shifting to Tuesday 
& Thursday mornings from 9 a.m. to 1 p.m. The Wednesday, Friday & 
Saturday open hours will remain the same (1 p.m. - 5 p.m.) With these new 



morning hours the preschool will be able to visit the library as a class for the 
first time!  
 
By varying the hours we hope to accommodate more patrons with different 
schedules. Apologies if this causes any confusion or inconvenience. Please 
check the bulletin board at the library or the library website for up-to-date 
information.  
 
Help me build community. Please forward this email to any of your neighbors 
that you think might enjoy knowing what’s happening at Lee Vining Library.  

always, I value any feedback you have for me regarding our library.  
 
Happy reading! 
—Beth  
 
If you do not wish to receive future library emails, kindly reply with a "no 
thanks." 
 
Lee Vining Library 
High School & Public 
760-647-6123 
 
I'm currently reading Heartland by Sarah Smarsh 
 
 
 


